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Dear Registry Operator,

ICANN org was notified by NCC Group of an update required to (i) the RRI DEA IP Address
Whitelist fieldsand (ii) the Primary and Secondary Data Escrow Agent Contacts fields that
need to be entered into the ICANN org Naming Services portal (NSp).

You are receiving this message because these changes impact one or more TLDs that you
operate.

ICANN org will be coordinating a bulk update in NSp of the identified data fields on behalf of
NCC Group and all impacted registry operators, so that each registry operator need not do so
manually for each impacted TLD.

In coordination with NCC Group, ICANN org is expecting to complete the bulk update
between 12 -14 July 2022, and will provide a follow up confirmation once the bulk update is
completed.

If you wish to have your TLDs excluded from the ICANN org coordinated bulk update, please
contact ICANN org’s Global Support team by 11 July 2022 - 23:59 UTC with your request to be
excluded. Please note that if you elect to opt out of the ICANN org coordinated bulk update, you
must apply the changes directly to your TLDs supported by NCC Group prior to 15 July 2022.

Kind Regards,

Service Delivery
Global Domains and Strategy
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)


https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/customer-support-2015-06-22-en

